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Attorney General Steve Marshall Recognizes  
National Crime Victims’ Rights Week, April 6-12 

 
(Montgomery, Ala.) – Alabama Attorney General Steve Marshall is joining forces with 
law enforcement agencies and crime victims’ organizations across the state to recognize 
National Crime Victims’ Rights Week, observed this year from April 6-12, 2025. This 
annual observance serves as a time to honor victims of crime, support their families, 
and raise awareness about the critical resources available to help them heal. The 2025 
theme, “Kinship, Connecting & Healing,” highlights the power of community in 
restoring hope and strength to those impacted by crime. 
 
“I have seen firsthand the immense pain and challenges that victims of crime and their 
families face as they seek justice and begin the difficult process of healing,” said 
Attorney General Marshall. “It is often a long and painful journey—one that victims, 
law enforcement officers, prosecutors, and advocates walk together. This week is a time 
to recognize that journey, to stand in solidarity with those who have suffered, and to 
renew our commitment to ensuring they receive the support and swift justice they 
deserve.” 
 
Throughout the week, The Attorney General’s Office will be joining communities in 
remembrance and reflection. “This week, people around our great state, gather and 
honor loved ones who have experienced unimaginable tragedies, coming together to 
connect and bring hope to each other. I encourage all Alabamians to take a moment to 
remember those affected by crime and to attend a vigil in their area. Too many victims 
of crime feel alone and isolated, unaware of the resources and support available to 
them. Our state stands ready to help, as no victim should ever feel forgotten,” Attorney 
General Marshall said.  
 
For more information on events happening during National Crime Victims’ Rights 
Week and available support services, click here.  
 

-30- 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fovc.ojp.gov%2Fncvrw2025%2Foverview&data=05%7C02%7CAmanda.Priest%40AlabamaAG.gov%7C90467bd3e4794d14e83308dd7396a3e9%7Cf5e5aee62a364b3e80a6066519e398cf%7C0%7C0%7C638793813012423850%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BFKyIu47KZcmaqP%2FTOsd2NWlYjCIxOn1tmG80Bwt3jA%3D&reserved=0

